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No, just no. We are losing the battle against homelessness and addiction. This is a 

bill that would remove most  obstacles for public camping in any town. It is just time 

to stop this erosion of our very culture and our sense of well being in our towns & 

cities . There may be many solutions but this is not one of them. I feel that 

homelessness is one of the biggest issues facing Oregon today and detracting from 

quality of life for residents. 


